
Mellis CE Primary - second half of Autumn term! 
 

As ever, a very busy time for the School. We saw our Year 6s spend a fantastic week away 
on the traditional residential camp at Aylmerton on the north Norfolk coast. They spend their 
time with pupils of other primary schools that feed into Hartismere School as part of their 
transition to high school. They experienced a fabulous range of adventurous outdoor 
activities, including a boat trip to Blakeney Point to see the seals; here they all are 'on the 
point' and in their life jackets! 
 

 
 
We also did our bit for 'Children In Need', raising nearly £350. The children of the School 
brought in 'Coppers for Pudsey' - aiming to fill a giant image of Pudsey Bear (painted by the 
staff of the School) with loose change! 
 
 

 
 
 
Finally, and in the spirit of tradition, one of our young ladies has made and brought in the 
School's Advent Wreath, something that she has been doing since she was Year 1. A super 
tradition within School, and a wonderful way of marking the weeks until Christmas!' 
 
 


